
 

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS AND SENIOR PARENTS 

 Does your child need assistance with completing their 

FAFSA? 

 Do you want your child to file for Financial Aid and don’t 

know where to begin? 

Join us for our Goddard FAFSA Completion Workshop 

When: Thursday November 29th from 5:00 – 7:00 or Friday 

November 30th from 12:00 – 1:30 

Where: Goddard High School room 332 

Please bring: Parent and student 2017 Federal and State Tax 

returns, Parent and student social security numbers and month 

of year of marriage, separation, divorce or other change of 

marital status.  

Any questions: Contact Mrs. Michele DeLillo 718-848-8357 or 

mdelillo2@schools.nyc.gov 


